
Special  Meeting:  proposed
development  at  St  Paul’s
Church

Tenants and Residents in Muirhouse (TRIM) opposes the proposed
development of Student accommodation at the old St Paul’s
Church just off Pennywell Road.

The TRIM Board has agreed to meet with the developer and
architect.

This meeting will take place on Tuesday 9 February at 7:00pm
at Muirhouse Millennium Centre.

Submitted by Tenants and Residents In Muirhouse
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